
 

5 January 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Year 8 Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you have had a lovely Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 

11 January from 4.30 - 7.30pm.  

 

This evening is an important opportunity to speak with your child’s subject 

teachers about their progress so far this year in their subjects and to 

discuss their recent report. 

 

On the evening you will be able to: 

 

• Attend 5 minute appointments with your child’s subject teachers  

• Discuss your child’s latest report 

 

Please use the link here to book your appointments: SchoolCloud - Park 

Community School 

 

We look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ben Bourton 

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://parkc.schoolcloud.co.uk/

